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In Honour of the 60th Anniversary of Chief Albert Luthuli 
receiving the Nobel Peace Prize

 
The Department of Sport, Arts and Culture, 

Luthuli Foundation and Luthuli Museum in partnership with 
the University of KwaZulu-Natal

 
cordially invite you to the

 
2021 CHIEF ALBERT LUTHULI MEMORIAL LECTURE

 
KEYNOTE ADDRESS 

BY
 

MR THABO MBEKI
Former President of the Republic of South Africa

 
THEME:  AFRICA AND FREEDOM

 PLEASE CLICK HERE  TO
REGISTER FOR THE WEBINAR

DATE: FRIDAY, 10 DECEMBER 2021
TIME: 18H00-20H00

https://ukzn.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ZlGM_WZPT3mz4yAclPS33w

